
 

 
 

Expiration of SurePath Collection Vials for Pap Tests 
 
 
Date Issued: May 4, 2017 
 
 
Please be advised that a series of SurePath collection vials expired on January 31, 
2017. 
 
Please verify that you do not have any expired vials in your clinics or laboratories. 
If you do, please pack up the expired vials and send back to your referral cytology 
laboratory and label the package as Expired Vials. 
 
Any Pap tests received in expired vials will be rejected. 
 
Please contact your referral cytology laboratory to order new supplies as per DSM Policy 
#170-10-19. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions please contact: 
 
Bonnie Didick-Collignon 
St. Boniface Hospital and Health Sciences Centre Charge Technologist  
Phone:  204-787-1807 
bdidickcollignon@dsmanitoba.ca  
 
OR 
 
Jay Robb 
Westman Lab Charge Technologist 
Phone:  204-578-4468 
jrobb1@dsmantiba.ca 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 

 

mailto:bdidickcollignon@dsmanitoba.ca
mailto:jrobb1@dsmantiba.ca

